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Santaquin City Offices will be 

closed on Monday, May 28th in 

observation of Memorial Day.

City Office Closure

Delayed Garbage & Recycle Pick Up
Garbage and recycle 

pick up for the week of 

Memorial day will be 

delayed a day. Pick up 

will be on Wednesday, 

May 30th.  Have cans 

curbside by 7:00 am.

Memorial Day Program

Memorial Day Breakfast
It might not seem like it with this crazy 

weather but Summer is just around the 

corner. Every year the Santaquin Fire Dept

kicks off summer with our Annual Memorial 

Day Breakfast. The not-to-be-missed event 

will be on Monday, May 28th. We'll be 

serving breakfast from 7-10am. Eggs, 

Pancakes, Sausage, Hashbrowns, Milk and 

Juice. Don't be late, Individual and family 

pricing.

Spring Clean Up
City-wide Spring Clean Up will be from 

Saturday, May 12th – Saturday, May 19th.  

This year ALL dumpsters will be at the old 

Santaquin City landfill located at 1100 W 

200 N (Lark Lane).  During the clean up it will 

be open from 9 am to 5 pm daily, Monday –

Saturday. Please separate green waste 

from metals. You can take furniture, 

televisions, carpet, mattresses and large 

boxes. Do NOT take paint or liquids, toxic 

materials/chemicals, household garbage, 

freezers, refrigerators or tires.

March Photo Contest Winner
Kayla Hobbs is the winner and she said, “This photo 

is of the land and mountains seen at Summit Ridge. 

The views here are breathtaking! Taken on March 

19, 2018. Congratulations!

On Monday, May 28th at 11 

am, the American Legion Post 

#84 will sponsor a brief 

memorial at the Santaquin City 

Cemetery. It will 

commemorate fallen service
men and women who served our country as 

well as those loved ones and friends who 

have passed away.  You can bring a camp 

chair or blanket for your comfort as you listen 

to the patriotic speeches and music.  Please 

join us there as we remember our friends and 

loved ones.

Rabies Vaccination Clinic for Dogs
Clinic will be held Saturday, June 9th from 10 am-12 

pm at the City Office, 275 W Main. Licensing will 

also be available.  Rabies vaccine is $12. Details in 

June newsletter and on Santaquin.org.



Seniors

Calendar of Events
5/2         City Council Meeting 6 pm

5/10       Library Book Club 7 pm

5/8         Planning Commission Meeting 6:30 pm

5/16       City Council Meeting 6 pm

5/17       Museum Board Meeting 4 pm

5/22       Planning Commission Meeting 6:30 pm

Santaquin City would like to remind our 

residents that the City’s responsibility for its 

sewer collection system begins at the 

Sewer Main. Sewer laterals are the 

responsibility of the residents. In addition, 

responsibility of the City’s Culinary and 

Secondary Water System extends to and 

including the Water Meter. Water Laterals 

extending from the meters are the 

responsibility of the residents

NOTICE

Visit Santaquin.org for information on the 

Open Burn Period.

OPEN BURN

55 West 100 South Santaquin

Center Hours: 9:30 am-4:30 pm

Weekly on Thursday
As our Seniors approach our summer break, we extend a thank you to everyone who has attended

the center and helped in any way to make this past year a great success. Just a reminder that our

weekly entertainment begins at 12:00 pm, followed by a delicious home cooked meal at 12:30

pm. Please come and visit our center and see what activities you would like to participate in. We

also have a great library, come see our selections and take a few home for your reading

enjoyment. We would like to invite and encourage any Seniors in the surrounding area to please

feel free to come and participate with us at our center. Our last meeting this season will be on June

7th. Everyone, have a great summer!
Please don’t feel too “YOUNG” to check us out! Come spend a day with us!

May 3 May 10 May 17

MENU

May 24
May 31 June 7

Enchilada Pie

Green Tossed Salad

Fruit Salad

Chips & Salsa

Churros

Juice

Program: Bingo

Turkey

Mashed Potatoes & Gravy

Fancy Green Beans

Rolls

Strawberry Shortcake

Program: Mt. Nebo Jr. High

Choirs

Hoagies

Chips

Relish Cup

Fresh Fruit

Orange Blossom Special

Program:

AGA Home Health - Wellness

Checks

Baked Spaghetti

Green Salad

Fruit Cup

Garlic Bread

Red, White & Blue Cake

Program: Farrel Bott

Turkey & Broccoli Divan

Jello w/Fruit

Rolls

Raspberry Tea Cakes

Program: Kyle & Lena

Vincent Family

Father’s Day Dinner

Roast Beef

Mashed Potatoes & Gravy

Fancy Green Beans

Real Fruit Punch

Jean’s Scotch Cake

Ice Cream Cups

Program: Bingo

Mother’s Day Dinner

For more information, please contact Judy Robbins @ 801-360-1698

March Hidden Picture Contest Winner
Congratulations to Travis DeNovellis for 

winning the hidden picture contest! His name 

was randomly chosen from all of the entrants. 

Enjoy your prize! 

There is a flower picture hidden in this issue like the 

one on the right.  If you spot it,

Hidden Picture Contest

kmortensen@Santaquin.org or 

bshupe@Santaquin.org with it’s location 

to be entered into a drawing for  a prize.

mailto:kmortensen@Santaquin.org
mailto:bshupe@Santaquin.org


Library

We have had many school groups visit our 

museum, as well as individual families this year.

Tours can be scheduled year-round by 

appointment. Staring in June, the museum will 

be open most Saturdays throughout the 

summer.

A big thanks to all of our volunteers!

Visit our Facebook page ‘Santaquin Chieftain 

Museum’ or the city website at santaquin.org

for more information.

Santaquin Chieftain Museum

OFFICIAL NOTICE
The June 26 Primary Election will be conducted by 

mail.

If you have changes to your voter registration or 

address, update it at www.vote.Utah.gov or visit 

the Utah County Election office located at 100 E 

Center St. Suite 3100 Provo, UT 84606

You may return your ballot in the following ways:

• By mail; mail your ballot postmarked no later 

than the day before the election.

• Drop off; at any service center (see website for 

service center list)

• Voters may go to any service center in the 

county.
Santaquin City Office at 275 W Main is a service 

center along with many other locations around 

the county.  Visit vote.Utah.gov for a complete list.

Primary Early Service Centers
June 19-21, 2018 12 pm – 7 pm

June 22, 2018 12 pm – 5 pm

Highland City Hall                 5400 W Civic Center Dr.

Community Credit Union     3333 N Digital Dr. Lehi

Payson City Hall                    439 W Utah Avenue

Provo City Rec Center         320 W 500 N 

The summer reading program 

is a fun way to include 

reading and related activities 

in family time. It helps 

children maintain and 

improve skills. One great way 

to keep your children reading is to have them 

join the “LIBRARIES ROCK” summer reading 

program at Santaquin City Library. Kick-off is 

June 5th from 3-6 p.m. where we will have 

sign-ups and various activities. 

Join in the fun and rock and read!

You asked and we listened! Santaquin Library 

and Payson Library are coming together for a 

new program starting May 1st. Patrons can 

check out materials at both libraries with no 

out-of-town fees involved. Items borrowed will 

need to be returned to the library in which 

they were originally checked out, and fees 

accrued at one library will need to be paid at 

that library. Both libraries are excited for this 

new partnership and feel it will greatly benefit 

both communities. Contact the library 801-

754-3030.
Book Club
Every second 

Thursday of each 

month at 7 pm at 

the library.  

Book for May 10th is “Gift of Fear and Other 

Survival Signals that Protect Us from 

Violence” by Gavin de Becker. True fear is 

a gift. Unwarranted fear is a curse. Learn 

how to tell the difference.  Books available 

at the library.

The library has a new set of kindles for book 

clubs! The library will use them occasionally 

and have them available for other book 

clubs. A club may pay the library to 

download a particular book (price is about 

the same as postage charges for books from 

the State Library) or read one already 

available. Questions: 801-754-3030 

http://santaquin.org/
http://www.vote.utah.gov/


Recreation & Events – May 2018 
 

801-754-5805 M-Th 1-5pm & Fri 9am-1pm  www.santaquin.org   

45 West 100 South 

Events 

DIAMOND RIO IS COMING TO SANTAQUIN! Friday, 
June 15th at the Santaquin Rodeo Arena, 175 S. 400 W. 
Ticket cost: $20 for lawn seating & $30-$35 for arena 
seating. Service fees apply. Purchase tickets online! 

VENDORS: Now accepting vendor booth registrations for this year’s Orchard 
Days Celebration (7/28-8/4)! There are also opportunities at our Diamond Rio 
Concert (6/15). Go to Santaquin.org for more information and to get your spot!  

ORCHARD DAYS 7/28 – 8/4: Registrations for the Home Run 
Derby, Little Buck-a-roo, Horse Shoe Tournament and the Grand 
Parade are now available! Go online to register and for more 
information.  

MOVIE UNDER THE STARS: Mark your calendar for this year’s movies 
brought to you by the Payson Santaquin Area Chamber of Commerce! June 
22: Ninjago, July 20th: Cars 3, August: Coco, September 14: The Incredibles. 
Watch the website for more information! 

Youth Sports  
YOUTH CO-ED SOCCER: Registration is for kids Pre-K (Entering Kindergarten fall of 
2019) -8th grades (Kinder-8th will be the grade they are going into this fall 2018.) Early 
Registration: May 7th- May 31st ($32-$37). Regular registration June 1st – June 18th or until 
teams are full ($37-$42). $10 late fee will apply after 6/18. Program will start beginning of 
Aug and run through Sept. Look online for more game information. Santaquin Recreation 

jersey is required if participants don’t already have one ($13). 

T-BALL AND COACH PITCH: There are still some spots left! The season starts mid-
May. Check online for availability! 

Adult Sports 

ADULT CO-ED SOFTBALL: Registration will be 5/21-7/30, $350 per team. 
Program will start beginning of August and run through September with games on a 
week night (2-3 games per week) 10 games. League double elimination tournament 
will be held at the end of the season with awards. Rosters and player code of conduct 
from each player are due at the time of the team meeting on 8/6. Rosters will be 
limited to 16 players (14 prizes for the winning team); everyone will need to check in 
with the field supervisor 3 times throughout the regular season in order to be eligible 
to play in the end of season tournament. Blank rosters can be printed during the 
registration process or picked up at the Recreation Office. Teams are required to 
provide their own matching shirts. 



Recreation & Events – May 2018 
 

801-754-5805 M-Th 1-5pm & Fri 9am-1pm  www.santaquin.org   

45 West 100 South 

Youth and Adult Classes 

SUMMER TUMBLING: Registrations for the 8 week Summer Tumbling Session are going 
on now! Participants will learn tumbling, gymnastics and trampoline from a beginning level 
through an advanced level. T-shirt included! Participants will be invited to be in the 
Santaquin Orchard Days Parade on August 4th! Go to www.santaquin.org to register, see 
class times and availability. 

GROUP FITNESS CLASSES: Cost is $2.50 to drop in or $25 for a 10 punch pass with the 11th 
class FREE or $20 for an unlimited month pass! Sorry, no childcare provided. 

• Monday: Strength and Toning – 9am  

• Tuesday: ZUMBA – 9am (will change to 8:30am in June!) & 8pm 

• Wednesday: Strength and Toning – 9am 

• Thursday: ZUMBA – 9am (will change to 8:30am in June!) & Yoga – 8pm 

• Friday: Tabata HIIT – 9am 
  

VANGUARD KRAV MAGA®: classes are known for providing intense and reality 
based training that will challenge students to reach new mental and physical limits. 
VANGUARD KRAV MAGA® "Go" classes focus on the physical conditioning aspect 
of training while incorporating repetitions of self defense techniques throughout the 
class. "Go" classes will have students performing fast paced drills to practice their skills 
while various forms of conditioning exercises are mixed in between. The high intensity 
and constant switching of drills teaches students to react quickly and adapt to a variety 
of situations. While the focus of VANGUARD KRAV MAGA® remains on realistic 
fighting and self defense, the "Go" class approach gives students a variation from the 
normal class structure while refining their techniques during a challenging and fun 
workout. Ages 13+, $80 per month and students meet 3 days per week. Check online for 
more information!  

UTAH VALLEY MARTIAL ARTS: Based on the style of Youn Wha Tae 

kwon do. Students will be trained both mentally and physically to advance in 
rank as well as in character and ability. Students will learn the techniques that 
are key to self-defense and the defense of those around you. As you advance 
through the system, you will have the opportunity to participate in class 
leadership, weapons training, and more. Ages 4 – adult, fees are $50-$80 per 
month, depending on student age and skill level. Students meet one to four 
times per week. Look online for more information.   

Other News 

NOW HIRING: Tumbling instructors (mainly preschool & beginner 
classes), Umpires for baseball and softball and we are now accepting 
applications for soccer. Call 801-754-5805 or apply at the City Office, 
275 W. Main St.  

EAGLE PROJECTS: We have some ideas for Eagle projects, or you can present 
your own ideas! Please contact us and help improve our City!  

GET FIT FOR 

LIFE 

NOT JUST FOR 

SUMMER 



Spring is finally here and with that we are all enjoying the 

warmer weather, beautiful blooms and green grass.  We 

are looking forward to our city wide cleanup efforts in the 

next few weeks.  We encourage all residents to take 

advantage of this time to get a jump start on your spring 

cleaning.  

Dear Santaquin Residents and Friends,

With summer just around the corner we are excited about 

the Diamond Rio concert that is just over a month away.  

That will be a wonderful community event. We anticipate 

our new recreation building will be 

completed on May 30th and the recreation 

department will relocate in June.  

This will be an excellent facility to 

continue the great work of our recreation 

department as well as provide new ticket 

booths and permanent restrooms for our 

rodeo and other activities that are held 

at the rodeo grounds.

While we have a few questions and concerns about the Seniors Center attached to 

the old recreation building, we are continually looking for a good alternative for 

these great veterans and seniors.  We strongly feel that they deserve a safe 

facility and are deeply concerned about the debilitated facility that they currently 

occupy.  Santaquin City is reviewing every option at this time.  

With upcoming activities as well as the concern for the seniors, we are excited to 

enter a contract with Qualtrics.  This will enhance our community engagement 

efforts through surveying tools and options where we can better listen to the needs 

of our residents and better gauge the pulse of our community.  

I appreciate this community and our ongoing desire to better ourselves and take 

care of our neighbors.   Thank you for your continued support.

Mayor Kirk Hunsaker


